
 
 

BALDWIN COUNTY COMMISSION 
 

 
ORDER 

 
LIFTING AND RESCINDING OF CURFEW 

FOR UNINCORPORATED BALDWIN COUNTY AREAS 
WITH THE EXCEPTION OF FORT MORGAN 

 
The Chairman of the Baldwin County Commission, as authorized by the Baldwin County 

Commission during its September 14, 2020, Emergency Special Meeting, and in consultation 
with the Sheriff of Baldwin County, Alabama, has determined that the public safety curfew 
which was ordered on September 16, 2020 for all inhabitants within the jurisdiction of the 
Baldwin County Commission is hereby lifted and rescinded, effective September 23, 2020, with 
the exception of the unincorporated areas of Fort Morgan. 

 
The public safety curfew remains in effect in the unincorporated areas of Fort Morgan 

beginning at 10:30 p.m. and ending at 5:00 a.m. until further notice. 
 
The Baldwin County Commission authorizes the Sheriff of Baldwin County, Alabama, to 

enforce said public safety curfew within the unincorporated areas of Fort Morgan, Alabama. 
  
This Order shall expire upon notice of the Baldwin County Commission Chairman 

rescinding the curfew provided herein. 
 

Done, this the 23rd day of September, 2020. 
 
 
         s/s    
       Billie Jo Underwood, Chairman 
       Baldwin County Commission 
 


